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August 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Year 8 Parent Information Evening 
 
Summary of Actions Deadline 

Attend Year 8 Information Evening. 

RSVP - https://forms.gle/9tkipRP4goYDqBKs7  

Wednesday 6 September 
at 6.00pm 

 
As we embark on a new academic year, we would like to extend a warm invitation to you to 
attend our Year 8 Information Evening on Wednesday 6 September. This event will be an 
excellent opportunity for us to come together, share important information, and foster a 
strong partnership in supporting your child's educational journey. 

Event Details 

Date - Wednesday 6 September 

Time - 6.00pm  

Location - Evans Auditorium, Bottisham Village College 
 

Agenda  

• Meet the new Head of Learning: Mr Blewitt. 
• An outline of the academic year. 
• Learning habits of successful students. 
• Anti-Bullying Strategy, Online Safety and Mental Health. 

 

If you would like to attend the event, please do fill in the form on the link below. 

https://forms.gle/9tkipRP4goYDqBKs7 

Please park in the bus bay car park and make your way down to The Evans Auditorium: we 
look forward to seeing you there.  

Students are welcome to come, although the same messages will be repeated in assemblies 
and form periods for them; if they do attend, there is no requirement for them to wear 
uniform.  

For those who cannot attend, we shall ensure the details and presentation are available on 
our website as soon as possible. 

https://forms.gle/9tkipRP4goYDqBKs7
https://forms.gle/9tkipRP4goYDqBKs7


  

  

  

Best wishes, 

Mr D Fullman 
Head of Lower School 


